
Assembly Report 

The Academic Session 2017-18 began with the students of classes VI B, VII B and  

VIII A presenting the session's first assembly on Earth Hour on 24th March 2017. They 

cordially welcomed their fellow mates to the new Academic Session. The young 

environmentalists showed their care and concern for the globe and the impending 

danger that looms over all of us. Therefore corrective measures are to be taken up at 

the earliest. They laid emphasis on the upcoming event of Earth Hour and appealed to 

the future citizens to take a pledge to conserve energy and protect Mother Earth.  

 

Volunteers from WWF organisation had an interactive session with the students on 

Earth Hour. The significance of the event, the need of the hour and the importance of 

sensitizing the students was shared with the young learners. An interactive quiz was 

also conducted to throw more light on the topic. 

The Headmistress, Ms. Dipinder Kaur addressed the students and welcomed them to 

the new Academic Session. She wished them good luck for the year ahead and also 

appealed them to be conscious and proactive members of the society by caring for the 

environment.  

 



 


